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December 21, 1995
|

|

Mr. Donald C. Shelton
Senior Vice President
Centerior Service Company
P.O. Box 97, A200
Perry, OH 44081

Dear Mr. Shelton:

Thank you for your'10 CFR 50.54(a) submittal dated August 31, 1995, which
incorporate changes in your Quality Assurance Program description. We have
reviewed the changes associated with this submittal. Questions resulting from
this review were discussed between Mr. F. Maura of this office and Mr. K. Peck
of your staff on October 24, 1995. As a result of this discussion, you
revised your submittal by letter dated December 14, 1995. In addition, we
understand that as part of yohr next USAR update, Regulatory Guides 1.8,
Revision I-R, and 1.26, Revisior, 3, will be included in Table 1.8-2,
" Compliance with QA-Related NRC Regulatory Guides." This is required in
order for the Perry Plant USAR to be in agreement with the Safety Evaluation
Report (NUREG 0887) dated May 1982 and SER Supplement No. 7, dated November
1985. Based on the revision provided by your December 14, 1995 letter, and
our understanding regarding the next update of your USAR, we conclude that
these revisions continue to meet the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50,
Appendix B, and are acceptable.

If there are changes to QA commitments existing in docketed correspondence
outside of the Quality Assurance Program description, you are obligated to
notify this office.

We appreciate your timely submittal of information required by 10 CFR
50.54(a). Please contact me at (708) 829-9751 with any questions you may have
regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/ R. N. Gardner
,

9512280013 951221 Ronald N. Gardner, Chief
PDR ADOCK 05000440 Engineering Branch 2
P PDR
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Distribution: Letter to D. C. Shelton. Dated: December 21, 1995'

cc: R. W. Schrauder, Director, Nuclear
Services Department

J. D. Kloosterman, Manager,
Regulatory Affairs

K. R. Pech, Director, Perry Nuclear
Assurance Department

N. L. Bonner, Director, Perry
Nuclear Engineering Department

H. Ray Caldwell, General Superintendent
Nuclear Operations

.R. D. Brandt, General Manager, Operations<

Terry L. Lodge, Esq.*

State Liaison Officer, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio Department of Health
C. A. Glazer, State of Ohio
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